

**Sock 'n' Buskin Board Meeting  
Meeting Minutes | March 3rd 2019**

**Welcome and Call to Order**

<b>Present</b>	<b>Absent</b>
<b>Mary Sword</b>	<b>Meg Sutton</b>
<b>Christian Giansante</b>	
<b>Molly McGuire</b>	
<b>Sarah Sheils</b>	
<b>Jasmine Stamos</b>	
<b>Sheldon Parathundyl</b>	
<b>Keara Voo</b>	
<b>Laura Sumpter</b>	
<b>Alex Wilson</b>	
<b>Natascha Sekerinski</b>	
<b>Sarah Ashton</b>	
<b>Meghan Boyer</b>	
<b>General Meeting Attendees</b>	
<b>Georgie Adams</b>	
<b>Tyrieke Reid</b>	

**Motion To Open:**

First: Jasmine Stamos

Second: Alex Wilson

**Meeting Begins**

**Molly McGuire Chairing the Meeting**

## Round table

- **Events**
  - **Meghan Boyer**
    - Gala was successful
    - Prince hamlet was successful
    - Venue is booked for the Willies - James Street Pub
    - Awards for the willies will be decided upon soon
- **Outreach**
  - **Jasmine Stamos**
    - Alan neil put out a call for 75 word sock n buskin stories on the radio - it was successful
    - Radio piece was excellent
  - **Fahrenheit**
    - Logo and banner switch is happening today
    - Video will be filmed today
  - **Natascha Sekerinski**
    - Headshots are happening
    - Mitch is going to upload the pictures to the event page
    - Fahrenheit poster is done and will be distributed today
    - Kassia is working on the blog - next one is on fahrenheit
    - Yearbook is meeting after this meeting
  - **Sheldon Parathundyil**
    - Will be messaging the Charlatan
    - Emailing critics for Fahrenheit
  - **Sarah Ashton**
    - Undergrad admissions has said that they will advertise to perspective first years on tours and next year
      - They have tickets that will be raffled to the people on the tours
    - Promotional videos that were for the gala will be posted on the Facebook
- **Treasurer - Sarah Sheils**
  - Reimbursements are happening
  - Sit down with AD's to figure out what is going on with the money
- **Webmaster - Alex Wilson**
  - Fahrenheit tickets are up
  - Sold a lot of merchandise and there was a sale going on so we made money on the merch
- **Production coordinator - Keara Voo**
  - Collected everything for Fahrenheit
    - Still looking for a pole
  - Set painting is beginning tomorrow
- **External coordinator - Laura Sumpter**
  - Mousetrap volunteer feedback was great

- Fahrenheit ushers are good to go
  - 7 people are show promoters
  - A few are coming to rehearsal today
  - Posters will be put up
- **Internal Coordinator - Mary Sword**
  - The Newsletter will be finalized and sent out in the week leading up to Fahrenheit
  - The tabling schedules are up - please keep track of your day and we will be doing Tuesday in the Tory tunnels and Thursday in Residence.
- **AD's**
  - The Gala happened

### **Round Table - Show updates**

- **AD's**
  - Board elections are all day on the 23rd - beginning at 10am
  - Board meeting - 31st
  - Willies on april 6th @ 8pm
- **The Mousetrap**
  - Went really well
- **Fahrenheit**
  - Rehearsal today - focusing on polishing transitions
  - Tech in 11 days
- **Jasmine Stamos - Instagram**
  - Going to do a whole spread
- **Sheldon Parathundyil - Outreach**
  - We will be posting a detailed list of every board position
  - Jasmine agrees with this
- **Christian Giansante**
  - Mentorships is happening with those who applied to the board
  - Board members need to meet with them before the interview date
    - Go over speech / answer questions / discuss weaknesses and strengths
- **Molly McGuire**
  - A rubric with questions to ask applicants and what we are looking for in applicants will be put out to the board and as well to the applicants

### **Motion to adjourn**

**First:** Christian Giansante

**Second:** Meghan Boyer